
Brad Saucier - Refund request 

Please see attached.  This permit has been withdrawn.  They are requesting a refund.

Brad Saucier
Administrative Assistant
Inspections Division
City of Portland
(207) 874-8703

NOTE:  If this is a response or communication as a result of a permit request please REPLY ALL or respond 
to buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov

From: Brad Saucier
To: Tammy Munson
Date: 10/14/2014 11:30 AM
Subject: Refund request
Attachments: 20141014111727191.pdf
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